
Neighborhood Safety Team Meeting Minutes 

2/29/2012 

The Meeting was call to order at approximately 6:27 PM 

The previous secretaries and treasures records were unavailable and because a 
new organization is being formed, are not required other than the membership. 

The community membership discussed those issues present in their communities. 

Officer Glass spoke about the police activities in the precinct and what was being 
done to help prevent crime in the community. 

Election was held and the following Officers were elected: 
 
President:   Walter B. Hollman, Sr. 
 
Vice President:   Aaron Barnett 
 
Treasurer:   Sue Williams 
 
SGT-At-Arms:  Arnold Goering 
 
The positions for of Recording and Correspondence Secretaries are vacant. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at approximately 7:36 PM. 
 
Attendee: 
Officer Bryen Glass 
Walter B. Hollman, Sr. 
Aaron Barnett 
Sue Williams 
Arnold Goering 
Grace Strawder 
Don Kirkbridge 
Garrett Bladow 
Veronica Whitehead 


